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I strongly support this bill and feel sungrown and organic medical cannabis should be 
accessible to more people. Sungrown farmers in Maine only have the opportunity to 
turn one harvest per year and should be allowed to cultivate more plants than what is 
currently allowed. Cutting back on electrical usage is paramount to sustainable 
agriculture. 


